THOMAS D. ALLMAN Undersheriff Randy Johnson

Sheriff-Coroner
Captain Gregory L. Van Patten

Field Services

Captain Tim Pearce
Corrections

County of Mendocino
Office Of The Sheriff-Coroner

August 9, 2016

Carmel Angelo, CEO
Mendocino.County

Dear Carmel,

The Department of Justice (DOJ) Domestic Cannabis Eradication Suppression Program (DCESP) has recently changed their
operational fiscal year from a calendar year to a federal fiscal year cycle. This has caused an immediate need to submit our
application for funding for the 2016/17 fiscal year. There is not time to bring this to the Board of Supervisors prior to the
application deadline.

This application will keep us in consideration for funding allocated to the DOJ DCESP. The amount of funding for the
coming year is not yet known. Once all applications are submitted and if ours is approved, we will be considered for a share
of the funding.

Under County Policy #25, Section One, Number 4, if there is a time restriction that limits the department from going to the
Board, the CEO may approve signing as long as the department takes the item to the Board of Supervisors at their next

available meeting,

I am requesting your approval for my signature on the DCESP application for federal year 2016/17 so we may submit it and
meet the deadline and maintain the funding for this service.

I appreciate your consideration.

@w\ctfully,

Thomas D. Allman
Sheriff
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